AL AIN AMERICAN PRIVATE SCHOOL SOLE PROPRIETORSHIP L.L.C روضة ومدرسة العين الأمريكية

Date: 2nd January 2022

CirNo.67/AAAS/AY2021-2022/JANUARY

Dear Parents,

This letter is issued with great regret to inform you that Mr. Pawan Bandi (Grade 5 Math Teacher) will no longer continue with Al Ain American Private School, as he was not able to return from his home country due to the pandemic. Ms. Shalet Chico will be covering the Math lessons for the students effective from 3rd January 2022.

Al Ain American Private School would like to welcome Mr. Omar Diab as the new Grade 5 Science Teacher. He is graduate from American University of Beirut, Lebanon. We assure you that Mr. Omar is a highly qualified and enthusiastic teacher.

If you have any further questions or queries, please contact the school reception 03-7677000 or please email the communication team at communication@alainamericanschool.ae.

Thank you
Regards,
AAAS Administration

أولياء الأمور الكرام, نتمنى تاقيكم رسالتنا هذه لإبلاغكم مع الأسف الشديد أن مدرس الرياضيات للصف الخامس (Mr. Pawan Bandi) لن يتمكن من

الاستمرار في مدرسة العين الأمريكية و ذلك لعدم تمكنه من العودة من بلاده بسبب الوباء .

كما ستبدأ (Ms.Shalet) بتغطية حصص الرياضيات للطلاب ابتداء من يوم غد الاثنين 3 يناير لعام 2022

و يسر مدرسة العين الأمريكية الخاصة أن ترحب بمدرس العلوم الجديد للصف الخامس (السيد عمر دياب).

مع التنويه إلى أن الأستاذ عمر خريج الجامعة الأمريكية في بيروت و تم اختياره بناء على مؤهلاته و كفاءاته العالية.

لمزيد من الاستفسارات او الدعم يمكنكم دائما التواصل معنا عبر ايميل التواصل

Communication@alainamericanschool.ae

او رقم الهاتف03 7677000

إدارة روضة ومدرسة العين الأمريكية